
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 

 

e-mail: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk.         
 

10th July 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Just a reminder that in September school dinners will now be provided by Edward and 
Ward, I have attached the new menu for September to this letter, the price for a school 
dinner is £2.83, if your child is in nursery and would like a half portion this will be £1.41. 
 
School lunches are provided free of charge by the Government for reception, year 1 and 
year 2. Once your child enters year 3 onwards the meals are no longer free and you will 
be charged £2.83 per meal.  
 
You will need to let the office know if you would like your child to continue with school 
dinners in September, if your child is going in to year 3 we will not assume that you want 
them to continue with dinners.  
 
Message from Mrs Hall – as myself and Mrs Johnson are finishing at the end of this term 
you will need to let the new staff in the office know if your child would like a school 
dinner.  
Because of the new menu we cannot set it up until we have confirmation of what your 
child would like to eat in September.  If we do not hear from you we will assume that 
your child will be bringing a packed lunch from home even in years reception, year 1 and 
year 2 where the meals are provided free of charge. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs V Atherton & Mrs S Mayes 
Co-Headteachers 
 
 
 
 

Staffordshire County Council 
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